
From: Josh Mark <josh@aldermanmartin.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2025 3:47 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Cake 

  

  

Hi Steve, 

  

I am letting you know that a ward-based mental health business, Compass Health Care Center, 

sent us a cheesecake (unannounced) as a thank you for helping them with CPD through a 

potentially violent episode. The cake appears to be worth $59.  

  

We have it available at the front desk for constituents, and staff is also partaking. 

  

Best, 

  

Joshua Mark (he/him/his) 

  

Chief of Staff 

47th Ward Alderman Matt Martin 

4243 N. Lincoln Ave 

aldermanmartin.com 

  

Cell: (312) 391-9755 

Office: (773) 868-4747 

josh@aldermanmartin.com 
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Looking for regular updates from Alderman Martin? Sign up for our weekly newsletter! 

  

 

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named 

herein and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the 

intended recipient of this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the 

intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or 

copying of this e-mail, and any attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received 

this e-mail in error, please respond to the individual sending the message, and permanently 

delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and printout thereof. 
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